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Galloway Township, NJ – In an effort to raise awareness of the voting process and the 
Building Our Future higher education bond referendum, Stockton’s Student Senate and the 
Stockton Entertainment Team are presenting a special event, “Burritos, Ballots and the Bond”, 
Tuesday October 23, 2012 from 6 to 9 p.m. at the Campus Center Coffee House.  

“We are planning a fun event with a serious message about supporting a good voter turnout and 
to engage and inform students as to why their vote is of critical importance,” said Student 
Senate President A.J. Vervoot, a senior political science major from Galloway.  

Vervoot said the event, co-sponsored by the Student Senate and the Stockton Entertainment 
Team, is free and open to the public.  It will feature free food, music, prize drawings and 
messages about the election on November 6.  

“We have invited the College GOP and Democrat Clubs and the Debate Club to have 
information tables to engage our fellow students,” Vervoot added.   

There will also be literature concerning ballot question number 1, the Building Our Future bond 
referendum. In addition, students who filled out absentee ballots may have them picked up and 
delivered to their respective counties, Vervoot said.   
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